JASPER COUNTY SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

The August 4, 2016 Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Chairman, AC Pickens at 7:03 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  The meeting was held at the USDA Office in Newton.

Directors Present:  
Randy Chapman, AC Pickens, Shelah Bergbower, Ross Green, Mike Evans
Staff Present:     
Brad Tarr & Lisa Zumbahlen
NRCS Staff Present:


Mike made a motion to accept the agenda. Ross seconded the motion, motion carried.

Randy made a motion to approve the July meeting minutes.  Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.

Mike made a motion to approve the bills and receipts from July. Randy seconded the motion, motion carried.   
The directors reviewed Lisa H’s, Lisa Z’s and Brad’s timesheets for July.
The directors reviewed Brad’s travel reimbursement. 
REPORTS:

The board read through Brad and Lisa’s report.
Brad read over some notes Laura left for her report – There are 4 new CSP contracts and the new Technician starts Aug 21st.
OLD BUSINESS:
Randy, AC and Brad attended the Summer Conference and went over the highlights and resolutions discussed at the meeting.
There is an Audit schedule August 12th with Dennis Kapper

Brad reviewed the hand out for the seeding program income and expense report. 

Ross made a motion to approve the release of bonuses for the seeding program based on employee contracts, Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.

Brad confirmed we have committed to the NRCS agreement providing administrative assistance. 

Randy made a motion to approve the Annual Plan of Work (APO), Ross seconded the motion, motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS:

The board approved the salary proposals and signed the employee contracts.

Ross made a motion to approve the FY17 budget, Randy seconded the motion, motion carried.

Board was informed the next fish sale is Oct 6th.

Mike made a motion to renew the CD for another year, Randy seconded the motion, motion carried. 

New funding sources/projects:         
OTHER BUSINESS:  
The board discussed some of the repairs needed on the 4 wheeler. 

Ross made a motion to adjourn at 8:48 p.m. Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.

The next meeting is scheduled for September 8th at 7 p.m.

Signed _________________________________
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